Recap of September 27 Public Input Subcommittee Meeting

- Sandy Hunt to meet with the facilitators on 10/5 and send an update with next steps with language to be included in the press release naming the meeting.
 - o In-person date to be shared publicly first, followed by confirmed hybrid date.
- Laura Woeste to confirm dates for the week of 10/10 from 6:00-7:30pm for the town hall to be held indoors at the library.
 - o Tissues, mask, water and flip chart will be provided
- DDP to set-up Google Voice number for calls/text RSVPs
- Natalie Skilliter to share press release with ODBA once it has been finalized.
- DDP to share the final press release with full steering committee for distribution to various groups and flyer will be provided.
- Natalie Skilliter planned to announce the Town Hall meeting at the ODBA board meeting earlier this week.
- Bethany Ramsey to mention Town Hall meeting at neighborhood association meeting.
- DDP to email initial focus group respondents indicating public town hall will be taking place and we will be reaching out soon to schedule focus groups.
- Bethany Ramsey recommended we announce at the town hall meeting that there will be a public input survey shared after the meeting.